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Why We Conducted This Audit
We performed certain procedures at the Coastal Protection and Restoration Authority We performed certain procedures at the Coastal Protection and Restoration Authority 
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Report Highlights

What We Found

•	 We determined that management has resolved the prior-year finding related to 
Inaccurate Annual Fiscal Report. 

•	 Financial information relating to capital outlay escrow fund nonpayroll expenditures and 
payables was materially correct, as adjusted.  

•	 Based on the results of these procedures, we did not report any findings.


